
Comments from the 
Librarian of the Year and 
Excellence in Service Committee

Few of us get to know any library but “ours” — the one 
we use the most. Members of the Friends’ Librarian of the 
Year and Excellence in Service Awards Committee are an 
exception; they travel the state interviewing candidates. 
Some of their impressions:

Marcia Gross!—!“Each library displays deep caring, 
sincere interest in patrons, and an enduring love of 
learning, knowledge and, of course, books!”

Marlise Tellander — “What really stuck with me is the 
dedication (nominees) displayed to their community 
and their jobs. I love these librarians. Each one deserves 
a medal.”

Sherry Nicolson — “I was reminded that libraries in many 
communities are the heartbeat of the town.”

Sally Harper — “Humble and sharing the credit.”

Jane Dickson — “One of my EIS nominees cared deeply 
about newcomers from the Philippines and was the 
translator for lots of patrons. Each saw their library as a 
place where everyone should be welcomed and find 
something important.”

Native Books and Beautiful Things 
joins the Friends of the Library of Hawai‘i 
again this year as a sponsor for the 2012 
Librarian of the Year and Excellence in Service 
Program. This beautiful kama‘aina store 
located in Ward Warehouse features local 
products including clothes, jewelry, original 
works of art, and books.
Owner Maile Meyer has donated a $500 gift 
certificate for each winner. 

    Annual Meeting Reservation
      Please list names of those attending:
      ________________________________________________________________________________
      Number of attendees at $10.00 per person: _______  Amount enclosed:___________________
       Please make check payable to Friends of the Library of Hawai`i
        Credit Card _______________   #___________________________    Expiration date ________
       Mail to:  Friends of the Library of Hawai‘i, 690 Pohukaina Street, Honolulu, Hawai‘i 96813
       Credit card reservations may be placed by phone: 536-4174. Please RSVP by Friday, February 18, 2013.
       If you are unable to attend the Annual Meeting but would like to cast a vote on the slate of officers and directors, 
       please sign the form below authorizing a member of the FLH Board to cast a proxy vote in your name. This form must    
       be received no later than 4 p.m. on Friday, February 18, 2013.
The vote of ____________________________ (member’s name) may be cast by proxy by: _________________________
 !Allene Suemori, President     !Marlene Booth, Vice-president     !Keith Oda, Secretary     !Tabitha Kam, Treasurer
APPROVE SLATE OF OFFICERS/DIRECTORS! ! YES" " ! NO
Signature ______________________________________________________________  Date ________________________

Beth Ambriel, Dale Huber, and Mona Tavares 
of Hilo Public Library


